
Check out our website at hbag.org
or contact Cindy Morley

cmorley@hbag.org or 770-365-2103

FOR MORE INFORMATION:

THE SCHOLARSHIP
PROCESS

The application process is now
open, and will run through April
1, 2021. The application now
includes a separate page for
CTAE program directors. Details
on the scholarship and the
application can be found on the
HBAG website at
www.hbag.org/lewis-cenker-
scholarship

THE OPPORTUNITY
The Lewis Cenker Scholarship Fund can make a big
difference in the life of a student or a group of students!

The Lewis Cenker Scholarship Fund is a non-profit
organization created in 1977 by the Home Builders
Association of Georgia in honor of the late Lewis B. Cenker,
an outstanding Georgian and a national industry leader.
Scholarships are awarded to qualified students seeking a
career directly related to the home building industry or high
school Career Tech  programs related to home building. 

https://www.hbag.org/lewis-cenker-scholarship

